
 

 
 

13th June 2023  
 
 
Dear Year 12 and Year 13 Students and Parents/Carers 
 
REMINDER 
 
The Power of the Mind – A Presentation and Performance by Hypnotist Kris von Sponneck 
Tuesday 27th June between 12.40 to 3.20 in the Main Hall (QEGS) 
 
Do not miss out on this fantastic opportunity to attend what will be a truly unique experience.  Sixth Form staff want to 
give student experiences beyond the core curriculum that are new, exciting, informative and fun.  This will be an excellent 
end to the exam period.  It will also undoubtedly provide you with some specialised techniques to enhance your memory 
and concentration ability for further study and work. 
 
We do not want last minute requests to attend, as we need to discuss well in advance  practical arrangements based on 
actual numbers with the consultant facilitator.  We urge you to confirm your interest and attendance as soon as possible. 
 
To attend this event, we ask for a small contribution of £5 per student.  Please provide parental consent and make 
payments via ParentPay ASAP.  However, the law does not allow us to make a charge for these, though we may ask for 
voluntary contributions.  No student may be excluded from the activity because of a parent or carer’s unwillingness or 
inability to make a financial contribution.  However, unless the voluntary contributions cover the cost of the activity, it 
cannot go ahead.  If you want to attend, but your parent/carer is unable to meet the cost, please contact 
finance@qegs.email.   
 
Alternatively, discuss any issues or concerns with Mr Fursman, Mrs Allen, or Mrs Eaton as soon as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr R Fursman 
Teacher of  Human Sciences Department 


